
Dear OCR Coordinators 

The NC DPI has reached a milestone in the state level CRDC submission project.  To keep you informed 

on progress, timelines and needs; the NC DPI has scheduled a series of state update webinars.  Please 

feel free to join as at your convince. Staff need only register once to receive notifications and reminders 

of subsequent webinars. Join us for one or all as your schedule allows.  Three sessions have been 

scheduled and more may be added to the same link later in the year. 

Webinar Dates and Times: 

• October 21 

– 1pm-2:30 

• November 4 

– 1pm-2:30 

• November 18 

– 1pm-2:30 

To register, click the following link:  https://www1.gotomeeting.com/register/719879681 

Webinars will recorded and posted: http://www.nc-sis.org/recordings.html, and presentation materials 

will be published in the original format at:  http://www.nc-sis.org/presentations.html . 

The NCDPI appreciates your continued support in the new state-level OCR submission process. Please 
feel to contact the Home Base Support Center with any questions or concerns you might have at 
homebase.incidents@its.nc.gov. 
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